
 

 

 

3/18/25 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am honored to provide this letter of recommendation for Michael Franklin, who has served with 
distinction as the Executive Director of Academics. Having worked closely with him for the past 
two years, I have witnessed first hand his exceptional leadership, strategic vision, and 
commitment to student achievement, making him an outstanding candidate for any position that 
he applies. 

Michael Franklin has been instrumental in shaping and implementing innovative academic 
programs that enhance student learning and promote continuous school improvement. His 
ability to develop and sustain progressive educational initiatives is unsurpassed. With a deep 
understanding of curriculum, instruction, assessment, and professional development, Michael 
has consistently demonstrated his ability to drive systemic change that results in measurable 
academic success. 

As a key member of the instructional leadership team, Michael has effectively mentored and 
supported principals, assistant principals, and instructional coaches. His ability to foster 
collaboration and empower school leaders has strengthened instructional practices across 
multiple campuses. He has an innate talent for identifying areas of improvement, utilizing 
data-driven decision-making, and implementing policies that enhance the educational 
experience for all students. 

Michael's expertise in secondary education, coupled with his dedication to compliance with state 
and federal regulations, has ensured that academic programs not only meet but exceed 
accreditation standards. His commitment to equity, student-centered learning, and high 
expectations has positively influenced student outcomes, teacher effectiveness, and school 
culture. 

Beyond his professional qualifications, Michael Franklin is a leader of integrity, resilience, and 
passion. His strong communication skills, strategic mindset, and unwavering dedication to 
educational excellence set him apart as an exemplary candidate for any position. He is a 
visionary who not only sets high expectations but also provides the necessary support and 
resources to ensure that those expectations are met. 
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I wholeheartedly endorse Michael Franklin. His leadership, experience, and passion for 
education will undoubtedly make a significant impact on the success of secondary students and 
the broader educational community. Please feel free to contact me if you require any further 
information, (602) 881-2454 or taime.bengochea@asu.edu.  

Sincerely, 

 
Taime Bengochea 
Dr. Taime Bengochea 

Executive Director of Elementary Academics, ASU Prep 
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